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Fred Breithut 
Chairman Long Island FIRST 
School-Business Partnership of Long Island 
 
Dear Fred, 
 
I must express to you how our team has directly benefited from your tireless effort to 
bring together Long Island businesses and our schools. Your decision to pour your, and 
SBPLI’s energies into Long Island FIRST as a vehicle and focus for your outreach efforts 
was instrumental in getting both Hauppauge High School and our sponsor FESTO 
involved in such a fine program. 
 
We hold you directly responsible for scores of Hauppauge student’s discovering the 
fascinating fields of engineering by working with professional mentors and pursuing 
higher education and careers in technical fields. These students have won scholarships to 
solidify their dreams in college and have earned further exposure through internships at 
Long Island companies such as FESTO.  The benefits and opportunities you have 
provided our children are priceless. 
 
The engineering mentors and parents thank you for your outstanding work on behalf of 
our children and our community. Our students thank you for the expanded exposure to 
and insight into the role played in all our lives by engineering and technology, and for 
their broadened career opportunities. 
 
Gratefully, 
 
 
 
Mark McLeod 
Team 358 Advisor 
Hauppauge, NY 


